

## Preparing every student to thrive in a global society.

November 16, 2020

Dear Parents & Students,

Santa Clara County is now back at the Purple Tier. Purple is the highest risk tier. We are going to pause on any in person, instructional support until we get back to Red. We are not required to stop what we have in place, but I feel it is safer for our staff, students and their families to pause Phase 2 of our reopening.

We will continue to provide access to students who need access to our Wi-Fi in a supervisory capacity.

We will restart Phase 2 once the County returns back to the Red Tier.

Please stay well and be safe.

Sincerely,

Chris D. Funk Superintendent